
THE RUSSIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH
Department for External Church Relations

DECR chairman visits Moscow Metochion of the
Patriarchate of Antioch

DECR Communication Service, 27/06/2024

 On 27th June 2024, Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk, chairman of the Department for External
Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate, visited the Metochion of the Orthodox Church of Antioch
in Moscow, which is located at the Churches of Archangel Gabriel and Great Martyr Theodore
Stratelates in Arkhangelsky Lane. The visit took place at the invitation of Metropolitan Nifon of
Philippopolis, Representative of the Patriarch of Antioch to the Moscow Patriarchal Throne. 

 In the course of the fraternal meeting, Metropolitans Anthony and Nifon discussed issues concerning
the bilateral relations between the Russian Church and the Church of Antioch, along with other topics of
mutual interest. 



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91935/
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